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YMDRECH  A  LWYDDA         SUCCESS  THROUGH  EFFORT 

 

Ysgol Glan-y-Môr School 
 

September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Welcome to Glan-y-Môr Transition Day for Year 6 pupils - Wednesday 25th September 2024 
 
We want our new pupils to start secondary school with confidence and enthusiasm.  The Welcome Day on 
Wednesday, 25th September will give them a chance to get to know our staff, find their way around school and 
experience some exciting activities. 
 
Year 6 pupils from Trimsaran will be picked up at 9.00a.m., Ysgol y Castell at 9.15a.m., Pembrey at 9.30a.m. 
and Pwll at 9.10a.m. Pupils from Burry Port will walk to Glan-y-Môr.   
 
The outline of the day is: 
 
9.30 – 9.50:  Meet in Glan-y-Môr’s Dining Room.  Mrs Davies, Head of Year 7 will group the pupils and 
introduce them to teachers. 
10.00 – 11.00 a.m.: Activity 1  
11.00 – 11.15 a.m.:  Break 
11.15 – 12.15:  Activity 2  
12.15 -  12.55p.m. :  Lunch - Please provide a packed lunch for your child to eat in the Dining Hall with 
friends. 
1.00 - 2.00p.m.:  Activity 3  
2.00 – 2.15p.m.:  Meet in the Dining Room.  Fill in a feedback form.  Return to primary schools. 
 
Please ensure your child comes in primary school uniform.  Suitable shoes should be worn: flat, covering the 
feet and comfortable to walk in.  We will provide any classroom equipment needed.  There is no need for your 
child to bring any money, although you can provide snacks for the breaks. 
 
PHOTOGRAPHS/MEDIA:  We assume you give consent for photographs / media.  If not, please contact 
us at ysgol@glanymor.cymru by no later than Friday, 20th September. 
 

OPEN EVENING:  25th September 2024, 4.00 – 6.30p.m. 
 
You are invited to our Open Evening, where you can look around the school, meet teachers and ask any 
questions you may have about our school.  We are looking forward to showing off our exciting facilities and 
sharing our successes in 2024.   
 
We are looking forward to your visit and hope it will be the start of a long partnership with us. 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
S DAVIES     
Transition Coordinator    

 


